
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary Road Closure Chester Road, Cradley Heath    

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 9th October 
2025 no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed along Chester Road, 
Cradley Heath which will be closed from its junction with Cradley Road to 
the western boundary of property number 40 (access to any affected 
frontages will be maintained, but only when safety permits). 
  
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate access 
for the installation of a sewer conecntion by JW Clark Ltd.  
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 9th October and for a 
period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will be 
completed by 12th October 2025 (24hrs). 

 
Any queries about the work taking place should be made to Jamie Russell 
of JW Clark Ltd on 01933 650 904. 
 
 Dated this 3rd October 2025 

 

MJ 
 

Mike Jones – Monitoring Officer - Service Director - Governance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


